
NEWSLETTER –30th August 2019 
Diary Dates 

17th Sept  - EXTRAVAGANZA 
20th Sept  - PSSA Gala Day 4 

27th Sept  - Disco 

27th Sept  - Last day for Term 3 

 

From The Principal 
Extravaganza Update 
The performances of each grade are progressing extremely 

well. There will be a dress rehearsal next week. We have 

decided to change the way we dismiss the students at the end 

of the night. Students will remain in the cinema and parents 

will collect their child from there.  
 

We ask that parents are swift with the collection and exit 

the cinema immediately. Students will be held in the following 

cinemas ready for collection. 
 

Cinema 3 –  

(K/6T-Yr1+2), KS, KH, KG, KJ, KC, KW, 1W, 1C, 1S, 1D, 1G 
 

Cinema 2 –  

2C, 2M, 2R, 2J, 3F, 3C, 3M, 3S 
 

V-Max –  

(K/6T, K/6G & K/6H Yr3-6), 4C, 4L, 4R, 4/5K, 5A, 5B, 5/6P, 

6H, 6S, 6Z 
 

There will be announcements on the night about these 

dismissal procedures. 
 

We know this means that some parents may need to collect 

their children from multiple cinemas; however,  we believe 

this is the safest method. The main priority at the end of the 

night is the safety of the students. Please keep in mind that 

students will be tired and staff will have been on duty for 

close to 14 hours.  
 

School Crossings 
“The School Crossing Supervisor program is a state-wide 

program that contributes to the safety of infants and 

primary school students. School crossing supervisors help 

students use the crossings on roads adjacent to or nearby 

schools. School crossing supervisors are provided where 

transport authority guidelines and criteria are met. 
 

School crossing supervisors are provided to increase mobility 

and safety around schools by enhancing the performance of 

pedestrian traffic facilities. School crossing supervisors 

provide additional measures for the safe and efficient 

movement of primary and infant schoolchildren.” 
 

The crossing supervisors are the responsibility of NSW 

Transport – Roads and Maritime(RMS) 
 

On occasion the RMS will contact the school to advise of 

crossing supervisor absences. School staff voluntarilly 

provide the role of crossing supervisor to ensure the safety 

of Rosemeadow stdents and the community. If there are no 

crossing supervisors on duty please take your child’s hand and 

supervise them to cross the road safely. You will be teaching 

them valuable life skills. 
 

For further details on the program, please phone 1800 427 

677 or email scssydney@rms.nsw.gov.au 
 

Grill’d 
Local Matters began in 2011 as a way for us to give back 

to the communities that support us. So far you’ve helped 

us raise over $4,500,000 for more than 30,000 local 

community groups across Australia.  
 

Thank you to Grill’d Macarthur Square for  letting us 

participate in this program. We won third prize of $100. 
 

Mr Hughes 

 
 

 
 

The Kindergarten orientation program consists of three visits 

to the school in term 4. New students are invited to spend 

time in the kindergarten classrooms to experience first-hand 

what life is like at big school. They will participate in 

classroom activities, meet the Kindergarten teachers, their 

new peers, as well as some of their Year 6 buddies for 2020. 
 

Rosemeadow Public School is now accepting enrolments for 

2020.  
 

Please contact the school in 

person or by phone on 46 211 733 

for enquiries and an enrolment 

form. 
 

Book Parade 
A massive thank you to all parents and carers for your 

support of our Book Parade. The students looked 

amazing. Book parade was a HUGE success especially all 

our Wallies.  
 

 
 

Swim Scheme 
Due to Extravaganza this year 

Rosemeadow Public School is unable to 

commit to the Department’s dates for the Swimming Scheme 

Program.  
 

However, we do understand the importance of students 

learning swimming skills and increasing their awareness of 

water safety and will be offering an alternate swimming 

program in Term 4. It will be a one week intensive learn-to -

swim program conducted by qualified swimming instructors at 

‘Star Fish Learn to Swim’ Leumeah. The lessons will be 

offered to Year 2 students first and are intended for 

students who are unable to swim 25 metres confidently in 

deep water.  
 

This year there will be only 80 positions available for 

students to attend the one week program.   
 

Date: Monday 4th November 2019 to Friday 8th November 

2019 (Group 1) 

 

Monday 11th November 2019 to Friday 15th November 2019 

(Group 2) 
 

Venue: Star Fish Learn to Swim - Hollylea Rd, Leumeah 
 

Cost: $45.00 which includes lessons, bus travel, pool entry 

and GST (the school has subsidised the cost of the lessons 

and students will travel on the school bus for free).  
 

Notes will go home shortly. 
 

Miss O’Connor 
 

 
 

JUMPING CASTLE 
At the Spring Fair on Friday 1st November 2019, we will again 

be offering prepayment for the Jumping Castles. To prepay 

for your child to participate in this activity on the day, please 

fill out the note and return it with $5.00 to the school office, 

as soon as possible.   
 

Cost of the Jumping Castle will be $5.00. 
 

Mr Adams 

 
 

 
Donations 

 Our Spring Fair is on Friday 1st November 2019. 
 

We are looking for donations for our Aladdin’s Cave  – 

“Remember someone’s trash is another person’s treasure.” 
 

We are looking for – Furniture, books, crockery, electrical 

goods, whitegoods etc... all will be gratefully received. 
 

All funds raised will go towards resources for our students!  

Please Help. Please contact the office for more information. 
 

Bryce Coleman and Greg Finch – Aladdin’s Cave Stall Co-

ordinator 
 

BADGES FOR SALE 
To help raise money for our school, we will be selling badges 

between 11.10am and 11.30am (1st half of lunch) daily. 
 

The badges are available in a variety of designs costing $3.00 

each. These will be sold from Thursday 29th August.  

 

Please help support this activity. 
 

Miss Kelly 
 

Merit Awards, Ribbons and Banners 
*Each week at assembly, 3 Awards are given out. 

*1 Award is given for being a "Safe, Respectful & Learner." 

*These awards go towards our Merit System (see pictures 

below). 
   

When you receive 3 Merit Awards, hand them into the 

office to receive 1 Ribbon 

   =     

When you receive 3 Ribbons, hand them into the office to 

receive 1 Banner 

    =   

When you receive 3 Banners, hand them into the office to 

receive 1 Medallion 

   =   
 

 

Thursday 7th November 2019, 9:30-10:30am 

Thursday 14th November 2019, 9:30-10:30am 

Thursday 21st November 2019, 9:30-10:30am 
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Healthy Lunch Box 

Nutrition Snippet – The simplest way… to get new recipes.  

To keep you and your kids from getting bored with the same lunch box, we have updated our website with new recipes.   

 

• Vegie pasta soup 

• Yoghurt rice pudding 

• No bake cookies 

• Nicoise salad 

• Turkey, apple & avocado crepe 

• Vegetable pasta bake 

• Vegetable dumplings 

• Mexican baked sweet potato 

 

For more recipes and ideas visit healthylunchbox.com.au 

 


